
 

                                                                        

CCSO hosting National Night Out on Tuesday, 

October 7, 2025 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Monday, September 8, 2025 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office will host its 2025 

National Night Out event on Tuesday, October 7, 2025, from 4:30 – 7 p.m. at The Bend, located 

in North Charleston.  

 

The goal of National Night Out is to strengthen law enforcement and community partnerships 

through positive interactions. The 2025 Charleston County Sheriff’s Office National Night Out 

event will include live demonstrations, giveaways, music, face painting, food, and more 

community fun! The event is open to the public and free to attend. 

 

Who: The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office 

 

What: Charleston County Sheriff’s Office 2025 National Night Out 

 

When: Tuesday, October 7, 2025, from 4:30 – 7 p.m. 

 

Where: The Bend 

  3775 Azalea Drive 

  North Charleston, SC 29405 

 

Media Contact: Media members interested in attending can contact CCSO Public Information 

Officer Lexi Douglas at adouglas@charlestoncounty.org or 843-666-1990. 


